
From: Johnson, Harriet 
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 3:13 PM
Subject: Important Message from Secretary Justin Johnson: Mississippi Travel Restrictions

Dear Extended Cabinet Members,

Until further notice, the Governor has banned official state travel to Mississippi. This is in
 response to the recent passage of a law in that state that could allow businesses to refuse
 services to LGBT individuals.  The ban is in effect until further notice and applies to all travel
 requests from this date forward. If you feel you have extraordinary circumstances that require
 an exemption, please appeal directly to me.

Sincerely,

Justin Johnson
Secretary of Administration 
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